Friday, 26t September 2025

The Weekly Bulletin

Inspire, Create, Discover, Together
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Home Learning - a gentle reminder

We'd like to remind all families of the importance of engaging
with home learning. Regular practice at home helps children
consolidate what they’ve learned in school, builds confidence
and encourages independent learning skills.

PE Kit Reminder

Just to confirm PE kit arrangements for different
activities throughout the week.

® PE |lessons: wear PE kit all day.

We really appreciate your support in making home learning a
positive part of your child’s routine. Setting aside a regular
time each week, talking with your child about what they are
learning and celebrating their efforts can make a big
difference.

® PE clubs: wear school uniform; change into PE kit
for the club.

e Running club: wear PE kit for the club, then
change back into uniform.

Thank you for continuing to work with us to support your
child’s learning journey.

Thanks, and sorry for any earlier confusion.

Mr Daniel

FoBs AGM Meetin
2 Whole School Notices

Year 6 Residential Trip - A reminder that the deposit for
the Year 6 Residential Trip is due by Friday, 30th
September. Please ensure payment is made by this date
to secure your child’s place. If you have any questions,
please contact Mr Daniel or Mrs Woodland.
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Monday, 29t September at 5pm in school i
!The Friends of Barrow School (FoBS) invite you to ouri
!Annual General Meeting. This is a short, friendly meetinq
where we review last year’s activities and elect the
committee for the year ahead. New faces are veryl
I\Nelcome—no prior experience needed. i

School Clubs - enrichment club places have now been
allocated and parents should have received information

about final places this week. Clubs start on Monday, 6t

Dates for Your Diary

September

29% FoBs AGM Meeting @ 5pm

October

6t School Clubs start

14t Open Event for prospective EYFS parents
15t Reception Parent Consultation Meetings
22" School Photos

23" FoBs Non-Uniform Day - chocolate donation
24t PD Day - school closed

27t - 31t Half Term

October and run for 3 weeks either side of half term.

Holiday Club update

Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete
our recent Holiday Club survey. We are currently
reviewing the feedback and considering what may be
possible to offer moving forward.

In the meantime, we are pleased to be able to advertise
a school-run Holiday Club on the upcoming Autumn Term
PD Day, details as follows:

Monday 24th October from 8:30am to 5:00pm
Cost: £30 per day

Further details on booking will follow shortly.




Suffolk Churches Sponsored Bike Ride

We are delighted to share the fantastic achievement of George C (Year 6), Jack
(Year 6), Henry C (Year 3), and Thomas (Year 2), who took part in the Suffolk
Churches sponsored bike ride this past weekend with their families.

Together, they cycled an incredible 24 miles, visiting 8 different churches over
% the course of 4 hours. Their determination, teamwork, and enthusiasm

d They were absolutely amazing, and we are all extremely proud of their effort
and commitment. A huge well done to George, Jack, Henry, and Thomas!

Chatterbooks Club at
Bury Library

Bury Library is running a monthly Chatter-
books Club for children aged 9-12, and the
next session will take place on Saturday 4th
October, 10:15-11:00am.

session:
4th Oct!
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MOOMINTROLL
This friendly club meets on the first Saturday
of each month and is a lovely opportunity for
children to share the books they enjoy, make new friends, and take part in activities linked to a chosen story.

The book for October is Finn Family Moomintroll by Tove Jansson. Copies are available to borrow from the library,
with a special display in the newly refurbished junior section. Children are welcome to join in even if they haven’t read
the book in advance, as there will be crafts and activities based on the story.

The sessions are run by the library staff and provide a welcoming environment for young book lovers to build
confidence and have fun.

If your child is interested, we would encourage you to take them along to try a session.
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Understanding The Teenage Brain

6 Oct 10am

Supporting Healthy Sleep

6 Oct Tpm

Supporting A Child With ADHD

13 Oct 10am

Understanding Addictive Behaviour

13 Oct Tpm

Autism Improving Communication

14 Oct 10am

Improving Family Communication

14 Oct Tpm

Supporting Healthy Screen Use

20 Oct 10am

Facing Defiance

20 Oct 7Tpm

Anxiety Based School Avoidance

21 Oct 10am

Understanding Anger

21 Oct 7pm

FREE - Raising Self-Esteem

23 Oct 7-8pm

Anxiety Explained

27 Oct 10am

Cannabis and Ketamine Awareness

27 Oct 7pm

What Is ACT?

28 Oct 10am

Introduction To OCD

28 Oct Tpm

Are you struggling with a defiant child?
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Facing Defiance

Asix part online course for parents that you can complete in your own time,
A step by step guide through a specific strategy aimed to support parents of
children aged between 5 to 12 who are displaying very challenging behaviour,
including children with ADHD, ODD and PDA.

go to facefamilyadvice.co.uk
Book online £48
on the Online Parenting Courses page
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PARTY

Friday 3 october
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® 3:15-4pm
* (Pick up Normal Location)
* Crisps, Drink AND Cake!

* £3 Payable on ParentMail

Bring your

own Teddy! '@

® Music, Storytime and Songs

Deadline: Friday 26™ September Sam
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Barrous CEVC Primary School
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If your child was born between 1st September 2021 and 31st August 2022 they will start

school in September 2026. The deadline for applications is Januwary 2026, We
understand how important choosing the right school is and so we would like to warmly

invite you to wvisit our school and experience for yourself the quality of education we
affer.

The school will be open to visitors from 3.30pm to 5.00pm.

Please contact the school office to register your interest in our open event for
prozpective Reception parents. We will be pleased to give you & tour and answer any

quastions you may have. o Lt

fﬁ % Barrow CEVC Primary School
-‘ Bamow, Bury 51 Edmunds, Suffalk P29 AL
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